till for

July 1, 1966

Rabbi Shubert Spero 3426 Blanche Avenue Cleveland Heights, Ohio

Dear Shuby:

I am dictating this letter to my secretary over the phone, long distance.

I want to tell you, first, how very much I enjoyed your erudite paper at the Convention. A number of the points you made were highly illuminating. Second, I wouldlike to remind you of my request that you mail to me three of the itmas which you had recommended and which I could not locate. They are: the two articles in the "Journal of Religion," and the book by Hartshhorne. I whild be deeply grateful to you if you would send them on to me c/o Camp Morasha, Lake Como, Pennsylvania. Naturally, I will return them as soon as possible.

Once again, it was a pleasure to talk to you and to see you again.

Cordially yours,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM